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In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘enrich.’ 

 

 Is your child eligible for  

   Free School Meals? You  

 can find out and register 

 With Notts County Council 

 here 

 

 The Brilliant Book Award is 

coming—if your child would 

like a chance to attend the 

launch event, make sure 

they’ve returned their reply 

slips to Mrs Cunniffe. 

 

 Our Christmas-themed 

Enterprise Challenge is 

underway in DT. Looking 

forward to seeing students’ 

products on sale at Newark 

Christmas Market next 

month! 

 

 Attenborough are on the 

advance—with a brilliant 96 

points cashed this week, 

Attenborough have picked 

up the most points in the 

past seven days.  

 

 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

QUESTION TIME FOR OUR LOCAL MP 

CHILDREN IN NEED RAFFLE  

Pudsey and Blush are up for grabs in our CIN raffle. Winners                                                                

to be announced on Monday 19 November. Good luck!  

GETTING TO GRIPS WITH THE WEATHER  
This week, Year 8 students have been developing their 

knowledge of the weather in their first field work lessons 

of the year in Geography. Students were outdoors using 

their observation skills as well as getting to grips with the 

tools weather watchers and meteorologists use such as 

anemometers (a device used to measure wind speed).  

This week students and staff 

have been hoping to bag the 

chance to adopt their very own 

Pudsey or Blush in our Children 

in Need raffle. The special edi-

tion bears come complete with 

an adoption certificate and ru-

mours have it that Pudsey’s 

bandanna even glows in the 

dark—bringing an extra touch of 

comfort to those who need it 

most.   

Students from The Suthers School were given the chance to quiz their 

local MP, Mr Robert Jenrick, as part of our joint celebration of UK Parlia-

ment Week with Toot Hill. Year 7 and 8 students joined forces with their 

Toot Hill counterparts on Friday to hear the Rt Hon Mr Jenrick speak 

about his role as an MP for Newark as well as quiz him on a whole range 

of topics—from careers advice and daily life as an MP to the aftermath of 

Brexit and the character strengths needed to succeed in politics. All in all, 

it was a really informative and engaging session and will support the work 

students will be doing in their Civics lessons in the coming weeks—it may 

well even inspire some to stand for election for our very first School 

Council later this term! Well done to all who took part.  

House Point totals for the past 7 days (below) 

show Attenborough pushing for the lead... 

http://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/school-meals/free-school-meals-and-milk

